
Project Update: December 2019 
 
The first two months of bat captures are over. We have captured over 100 bats from 
more than 15 species already, and pollen samples have been collected from all of 
them.  
 
We have collected pollen samples from over 40 plant species from the park to build 
our reference collection. The number grows after each phenological assessment. 
 
The funds so far have been used mostly for fuel and for food during the field 
campaigns. FINATEC has been managing the financial transferences when needed. 
I will purchase the chemicals and materials needed for pollen analysis in early 
December 2019. 
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Top: Glossophaga soricina. Bottom: Artibeus planirostris. 



 

 
Top: Carollia perspicillata. Bottom: Lonchophylla dekeyseri. 



 
Sturnira lilium. 
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